
From: D Moore [mailto:dmoore@mffreeman.co.uk]  
Sent: 08 December 2016 13:04 
To: Banks, Andrew <ABanks@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Weston under Penyard 
 
Hi Andrew 
 
We have included a pedestrian link as indicated on the plan below, circled red. It does not link directly to highways land 
as the highway does not adjoin our boundary. 
 
Let me know if further information is required. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
David Moore MA MRICS 
Senior Land and Planning Manager 
MF Freeman Group of Companies www.mffreeman.co.uk  
Ruardean Works, Varnister Road, Drybrook, Gloucestershire. GL17 9BH 
Direct Line 01594 545 977 Mobile 07867 907 275 Switchboard 01594 542 485 Fax 01594 544 492 
 

                                   

 

             

 

 
 

 Save a tree, please do not print this e-mail unless you really need to.       

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender or info@mffreeman.co.uk and destroy the original message. M F Freeman Ltd have taken steps to ensure that this email and any attachments are 
free from viruses. We advise that in keeping with good computing practice the recipient should carry out their own virus checks and ensure that they are virus free before opening.  M.F.Freeman accepts no liability for loss or damage caused by software viruses.  
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